
Dear	Expectant	Parent,	
	
	
Thank	you	for	the	taking	time	to	learn	a	little	about	us	as	you	consider	making	an	

adoption	plan	for	your	child.		We	can	only	imagine	how	courageous	and	loving	you	

are.	

	

We	have	always	seen	adoption	as	a	beautiful	way	to	form	a	family.		Theresa’s	sister	

is	adopted,	and	she	grew	up	around	many	wonderful	adoptive	families.		So,	while	

some	struggles	with	infertility	are	part	of	our	story,	adoption	has	always	been	in	our	

minds	and	hearts	as	an	option	for	forming	our	family.		We	are	excited	to	welcome	a	

child	into	our	family	through	adoption.	

	

It	is	so	important	to	honor	our	future	child’s	story	—it’s	a	part	of	what	will	make	

them	the	amazing	person	that	they	are!		We	will	always	share	openly	with	them	

about	their	adoption	story,	and	we	see	you	as	an	important	part	of	that.		

	

We	hope	to	exchange	pictures	and	emails	with	you	and	arrange	visits	with	you	when	

that’s	possible,	in	a	way	that	respects	both	of	our	desires	for	openness.		We	will	

always	speak	about	you	with	love	and	respect,	and	we	understand	that	our	

relationship	with	you	will	grow	and	evolve	as	we	get	to	know	each	other.	

	

We	are	praying	that	you	have	a	healthy	pregnancy	and	that	you	feel	at	peace	as	you	

discern	what	is	best	for	you	and	your	baby.	

	

Harold	and	Theresa	


